
Simpson Elementary SBDM Council Minutes for December 17, 2014 

The Simpson Elementary SBDM met on December 17, 2014 in the SES conference room at 5:00pm.  

Those present included Dawn Thomas, Brandy Coates, Stacy Vaughn, Joyce Pais, Mr.  Huggins and Abby 

Raines.  Mrs. Vaughn assumed role to record the minutes. 

The meeting was called to order by Joyce Pais, Principal.  The agenda was approved by Mrs. Williams 

and seconded by Mrs. Raines.  Mrs. Pais presented the minutes from the November meeting.  The 

minutes were approved by Brandi Coates and seconded by Abbi Raines. 

Mrs. Pais informed the council on how the students were systematically grouped for flexible groups by 

STAR first,  then Common Assessments, and then by teacher anecdotal notes.  Mrs. Pais explained that it 

was important for the math teachers and reading teachers in third grade need a common planning.  So, 

she needed to restructure the master schedule, specifically the lunch schedule in a minor way to 

accommodate the collaboration.  Mrs. Pais informed the council that there will be parent 

communication in January 6
th

 to inform them of their reading and math core teacher.  Mrs. Pardue 

made a motion to approve the changes, and Ms. Thomas seconded.   

Mrs. Thomas made a motion to adjourn and Mrs. Raines seconded.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Stacy Vaughn, substitute for Secretary 
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